
From: Jeff Mathew
Date: Fri, Apr 23, 2021 at 2:01 PM
Subject: Memorial Service for Byron Carter

Circleville Pumpkin Show Band Members:
You may remember the announcement in the early part of March that Byron Carter 
(Saxophone) had passed away in Florida.
Byron was most recently a resident of Florida but came up to Ohio in the summers to 
play with both the Circleville Pumpkin Show Band (usually Saxophone) and the Adelphi
Band (usually Clarinet).
Unfortunately, both repeated illnesses and injuries kept him for participating in either 
band for the last several years.
The intention of the family was always to schedule a Memorial Service in Ohio, and I 
have just been informed by Mrs. Carter that the Memorial Service has been scheduled 
for:
Saturday May 1, 2021
Crossroads Church.
5679 Tarlton Rd, 
Circleville, OH 43113 

Visitation at 10:00 AM
Service at 11:00 AM
Luncheon at the church after.
There will also probably be an obituary, and a notice of the Memorial Service, in at least
the Circleville paper in the next couple days. 
Jeff Mathew


